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All Indian nationals living in Sudan are hereby advised that situation 

in Khartoum and other parts of Sudan may not be normal yet with several 

large protests planned over the weekend.  Therefore, they are advised to 

remain cautious, avoid crowded places, protests and military areas, and 

also keep their movements restricted until the situation improves. All Indian 

travelers to Sudan are also advised to consult their respective clients to be 

visited before their travel to Sudan. 
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